What's Happening

Mid-Month Update
March 2023

Commodore Jason Ruhf



Volunteer Opportunities

There are many opportunities available.

Please let us know if there is a way you would like to volunteer that is not listed.



Save the Dates:



Spring Members Meeting

March 17.2023 @ 5:30-6pm Oyster Roast to follow Bring an appetizer to share

Bocce

Friday night practice:
February 3rd, 17th, 24th
March 3rd, 17th, 24th
Watch, Learn & Play
BYSC Bocce Tournament
March 26.2023 @ 3-6pm

New Member Orientation

March 28. 2023 4:30pm

Flag raising & sock burning.

March 31. 2023 5:30pm Bring an appetizer



Log in for full member access

BYSCNET.COM



General Manager Letter



Mid-Month Update
Commodore Jason Ruhf
March 2023

I made it back from my vacation last month and we are getting ready for a fun spring and summer with lots of events planned. Our Spring Member's Meeting is planned for this Friday from 5:30 PM to 6:00 PM and will be followed by an oyster roast and I will be doing some brats on the grill as well. Please bring an appetizer to share with fellow members. A bocce ball tournament is scheduled for March 26th at 3 PM so come out to enjoy the weather and try one of the oldest sports in the world developed by the Egyptians around 5200 BC. We are holding our first new member orientation March 28th at 4:30 PM. This is to cover several subjects such as history, policies, clubhouse rentals, club boat usage, website navigation and volunteering. You do not have to be a new member to attend. If you want to learn more about the club or if you just want to meet some of the new members, please plan to be there. For our final Friday on March 31st, we will hold a flag raising ceremony and sock burning which is a tradition at sailing clubs to signify winter is over and spring is here. So, bring some old socks and get rid of them like a sailor. Speaking of sailors, our Spring Racing Series starts March 25th and will end June 17th. The races will be held on Saturdays and are open to junior and adult sailors.

An item I would like to mention is to be sure you are setup under your profile on the website to receive text notifications. Some members may be missing out on important information that is communicated from our staff. Login, then look under your profile and you will find "Other Info" where you can check a box that allows us to send you text messages.

Membership has been capped at 450 members, but we do still have room for more. My staff has been asked recently how long the waiting list for new members is and we have informed them there is not a waiting list at this time. So, let's invite friends and family to attend our Sunset Fridays and show them the benefits of joining BYSC.

Finally, we have a volunteer workday scheduled for this Saturday at 9:00 AM. You can sign up to volunteer on the website if you see an option that you can help with. It has filled up quickly, but I think there are still some openings.

Many Hands Make Light Work, Paul Kowalski, General Manager





From the bulletin board



Mid-Month Update Commodore Jason Ruhf March 2023















From the bulletin board



Mid-Month Update Commodore Jason Ruhf March 2023





MEMBERSHIP IS OPEN



or pick up a copy in the office.

Help your friend become part of the best social group

Beaufort.

Sunset Friday is a great time to bring a friend.







From the bulletin board



Mid-Month Update Commodore Jason Ruhf March 2023

RC Chair Richard Beesley

beesley.richard@gmail.com 770-335-3178



Saturday, Feb 25, 2023 10 am to Noon BYSC Clubhouse

INTRODUCTORY SESSION FOR ALL OF YOU THAT ARE NOT YET MEMBERS OF THE RC VOLUNTEER TEAM AND TO ALL RC TEAM MEMBERS WHO WANT TO REFRESH THEIR SKILLS.





or those of you who are not on the team, this is a great way to give back to you club, and gain dues credit hours.

rd Beesley - RC Chairman - beesley.richard@gmail.com



The Spring Racing Series is an annual event that is open to both junior and adult sailors. The event is open to all one design-dinghy sailboats with a length of 20' or less and Catboats with a minimum LOA of 15'. Keelboats are welcome and will race with Catboats using PHRF scoring. Race start times and courses will be spaced to avoid the overlapping of junior dinghies and larger boats. Single and multi-handed crews are welcome, as are BYSC member and non-member sailors. Races are held on most Saturdays from March 25 to June 17. Come join the fun!

Scan here to register!



RACING STARTS MARCH 25TH.



LET'S GO!!!







From The Crow's Nest



Mid-Month Update Commodore Jason Ruhf March 2023











